
Victory House – Weekly Update 

 
Week ending Friday 5th June 2020 

Hello Victory House! 
 
I hope you all had a nice half term and were able to take advantage of the 
fantastic sunny weather that we had. 
 
This is the first newsletter of the Summer 2 half term. In the lead up to the 
summer holidays, it is important that you continue to work though the home 
learning tasks – this is so that you are well placed to return to school in the best 
possible condition. 
 
Thank you to all of you who have sent in pictures and videos for the House Video – please 
keep an eye out on the website and the school’s Facebook page for when these will be 
published! 
 
Your tutors continue to be there to support you, and have already been emailing groups, so 
please do remember to check your school emails regularly, as these do often contain import 
information. At the same time, we would like to build on the communication that we have 
had with you during the previous weeks; so, I am asking that you please do continue to send 
in emails to keep in touch – and provide me with images to let me know what you have been 
up to, and for me to use on the newsletters! 
 
If you need us for anything at all – please do get in touch. 
 
Stay safe Victory House!  
Mr Denford (denfordp@mayfield.portsmouth.sch.uk)  


